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COVID-19 DRIVE-THRU IN MONTGOMERY COUNTY 

MONTGOMERY COUNTY—Montgomery County Public Health District, in conjunction with 
Montgomery County Hospital District, wishes to clarify our statement regarding a drive-thru 
testing site in Montgomery County.  We understand that many community members may 
desire to be tested.  America’s ER is working to meet the needs of those citizens who wish to 
be tested, even if they may not currently show signs and symptoms of being  COVID-19 
positive. If you wish to be tested, America’s ER is one of several locations that may be able to 
test you and is planning to set up a COVID-19 drive-through testing facility in Montgomery 
County. 
If you have questions about being tested or qualifying for testing based on your symptoms or 
testing site availability, you may check the Montgomery County Public Health District website 
and click information on COVID-19 SCREENING, or call the Public Health/MCHD hotline number 
at 936-523-5040.
Montgomery County Public Health District’s mission is promoting a healthy, resilient 
community through health education, disease prevention, clinical services, and emergency 
preparedness.  For more information about the Montgomery County Public Health District 
please go to www.mcphd-tx.org. 

http://www.mcphd-tx.org/

